
2. DEPUTATIONS

1. JILL ATKINSON FROM ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY

At the 26 May meeting of the Works and Traffic Committee, Jill Atkinson (with
Wayne Holten-Jeffries) discussed the proposed review of the western bus services.  The
committee were advised of the new consultation policy and were invited to make
comments.

At today’s meeting Jill will be promoting the final draft for the western bus services.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


